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Dear Parents, 

 

The children in Class 1 have spent a lovely day on the beach today. They have 

participated in an outdoor maths activity, collected sticks and other items to make the 

houses of The Three Little Pigs, investigated seasonal changes and had their collective 

worship outside. They also painted some pebbles with a rainbow because in worship this 

week they have considered the rainbow as a symbol of ‘Hope’. How lucky our children 

are to have those opportunities on their doorstep! 

 

I will be in school on Monday and Wednesday next week. 

 

God bless and we hope you have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes from Katie Gray and the staff at Branscombe School. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 2 Tudor Trip 

Thank you to all the parents who returned the slip relating to the Tudor trip and we are 

pleased that many of you are willing to support the trip.  We are very grateful to the 

PTFA who have agreed to pay for the cost of the coach as this significantly reduces 

the cost of the trip to £11.36 per child.  Cash or cheques made payable to Devon 

County Council please.  For those of you who have already handed in cheques for the 

higher amount; these have not been banked and will be returned to you. 

Key Dates 

Monday 5th March – 6-a-side football – small schools cup 

Monday 19th March – start of Community Fortnight – further details to follow 

Wednesday 21st March – Easter Garden competition  

Thursday 29th March – Church Service at St Winifred’s Church at 2.45pm.  All welcome. 

Friday 30th March – Class 2 trip to St Nicholas Priory for Tudor Day 

Friday 30th March – last day of term 

Monday 2nd April – Monday 16th April – Easter Holidays 

Tuesday 17th April – return to school after Easter Holidays 

 

 

 

 

 
 



Football Club 

Andy Widger will be starting the after school football club on Friday the 9th March.  

Please complete one of Andy’s forms and return it to the office with payment by 

Wednesday 7th March.  Please note that cheques should be made payable to A Widger.   

PTFA cake stall 

Emily and Tanya will be running the cake stall after school on Monday 5th March, so 

make sure you bring your money along! 

Puffin Book Club 

You should all have received the latest Puffin Book Club catalogue.  The deadline for 

orders is Friday 9th March.  You can order online or bring your order into the office.  

This is a great way to order books and the school gets commission to spend on each 

order that you place. 

_________________________________________________________________ 

Football Club 

My child(ren) _________________________________________________ 

Are interested in taking part in the after school football club starting on Friday 9th  

March. 

________________________________________________________________ 

 

Class 2 Tudor Trip 

I ____________________________ enclose £____________________ 

For my child(ren) ___________________________________________ 

 to attend the trip to St Nicholas Priory on 30th March. 

 

Signed ___________________________________ 

 


